NCDOT to begin work on Cedar Street

News Release Date
06-04-2021

Planned Road Closure Notification for Monday, June 14, 2021

NCDOT has notified the Town of the start of an ongoing project that involves replacing
stormwater lines on Cedar Street.

The work will begin on Monday in the area between Orange and Turner Streets and along
portions of Orange Street. This area is anticipated to close at 9:30 a.m. Monday. This will be an
ongoing project along Cedar Street. We will post updates as they become available. NCDOT will
have crews on site to direct traffic.

We thank everyone for their patience as this work is completed.


https://www.beaufortnc.org/community/page/ncdot-begin-work-cedar-street

